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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Annual Reports of the Judicial and Legal Service Commission 

 

The Judicial and Legal Service Commission acknowledges that the Annual Reports in 

respect of the years 2008 through 2015 are outstanding. The omission was in fact 

brought to its attention by the Service Commissions Department, which provides the 

secretariat to assist all Service Commissions in preparation of reports, while the 

Department was preparing the 2016 Annual Report, in keeping with the provisions of 

Section 66C(2) of the Constitution.  The Department is already in the process of bringing 

the Reports up-to-date. The process will be completed before 1st October, 2017.   

The JLSC apologizes to the Office of the President for the omission and wishes to assure 

that no disrespect was intended to His Excellency or to the Office of the President. 

 

Director of Personnel Administration 

 


